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Dear Chief Clerk of the Commission, 

My name is Xiaorong Tai and I am a rooftop solar system owner and a current net metering 
subscriber. I believe net metering is vital in keeping the momentum going for residents like 
me to install more solar systems on their rooftop in the great state of North Carolina. I DO 
NOT support changes to met metering that will kill rooftop solar in our state. Please stop 
the proposed changes. 

Regards, 

Xiaorong Tai 
110 Poplar Branch Ln 
Cary, NC 27519 


